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the English Club and the Western Cultures Club 

 

A Tea Party was jointly organized by the English Club and the Western Cultures Club 

on 25 September 2015. The aim of the activity was to promote a rich 

English-speaking environment in the school and let students have a deeper 

understanding of western cultures. Students played interactive games and had a taste 

of traditional British tea and snacks. Students enjoyed the activity a lot! 

 



 

 

        


